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VC 
           24th October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 
Cinema Trip – Wednesday 14th November 
 
 
As part of the national “Into Film” festival, we have been given the opportunity to attend an autism 
friendly screening of “Goosebumps 2: Haunted Halloween” at the Vue cinema, Livingston on Wednesday 
14th November in the morning for all pupils S1-S3. Pupils will return to school in time for lunch.  
 
Pupils will not have the opportunity to purchase snacks or drinks at the venue but are welcome to bring 
their own with them. 
 
Can I ask that you fill out the attached EE2 form and code of conduct and return them to the school by 
Wednesday 7th November at the latest. 
 
As pupils will be walking to the cinema and the weather conditions in November are unpredictable, can I 
ask that your child brings a suitable waterproof jacket and appropriate footwear on the day of the trip. 
 
Thank you in advance for your help. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs V Cairns 
Principal Teacher 
 
 


